
 
 

PLUMBING INSPECTION CONTEMPORANEOUS REVIEW 
 
Contemporaneous Review of Plumbing Licenses Pursuant to Colorado Revised Statutes 
12-155-120(1) and HB19-1086, the Town of Silt plumbing inspector has established 
procedures for conducting contemporaneous reviews of plumbing licenses. These 
procedures apply to the inspection of all plumbing work required to be performed by 
State Licensed Plumbers. Inspections of plumbing work will only be conducted when 
State licensed plumbers or plumbing contractors are listed on the permit.  
 
The Town plumbing inspector will request, at their discretion, any or all of the following: 
 

• Verification of plumbing licenses for the plumbers working on the job site for 
compliance with Colorado Revised Statute Section 12-155-108. 

• Verification of apprentices working on the job site for compliance with Colorado 
Revised Statute Section 12-155-124. 

• Verification that the plumbing contractor is the same as that listed on the 
building Permit. 

• Verification that the plumbing company on site is a licensed contractor with the 
Town of Silt, and has submitted an active copy of their state plumbing 
credentials, along with other required documents.  

 
If the Town inspector is unable to verify the identity of the plumbers on the job site or 
any of the items listed above, the inspector may fail the inspection, at their sole 
discretion, until verification can be provided. 
 
The Town of Silt Building Inspector is an ICC Certified Plumbing Inspector, and will 
uphold all current Town and State Laws, Rules and Policies. 
 
 

    For any additional information, please contact our building department at (970) 876-2353 


